
From: Eileen Willmott 
Sent: 26 October 2021 00:43 
To: Planning 
Subject: Tree planning application comments for Dartmouth Park 25/10/21 

 

Dear Planners and Tree Officers, 

 

List 654 

2021/4819/T. 24, St Alban’s Road 

No objection to the crown reduction of this elder tree. 

 

2021/4836/T. 32 A, Laurier Road. 

No objection to the crown reduction of the Norway Maple. 

The silver birch is not a small sapling, but as tall as the Norway Maple, with a reasonably 

dense crown.  However you may decide that it will compete with the growth of the nearby 

pollarded limes. 

 

2021/4851/T.  13A, Dartmouth Park Road 

I do not object to the felling of this very large Ceanothus as I think it has Fire Blight as 

evidenced by the red fungus visible in the tree.  Also the owner was told that it was dying.   

 

Thank you, 

Eileen Willmott 

 

 

 

 

 


